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ROAD DELAYS ON ICE CREAM GRADE  
 

John J. Presleigh, Director of Public Works, County of Santa Cruz, has announced that Ice Cream 

Grade at PM 1.36, 1.56, and 1.60 will be subject to traffic delays of up to 15 minutes between the 

hours of 8:30 a.m. through 4:30 p.m. on Monday, February 5, 2018 through Thursday, February 8, 

2018.  These delays are necessary for geotechnical testing for upcoming road repairs.  The 

Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid this area if possible and seek 

alternate routes during these times.  Questions may be directed to Jeffrey de los Santos at  

(831) 454-2160.  For up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County, 

please visit:  http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  January 30, 2018 
Release:  Immediately 
Contact:  Jeffrey de los Santos, Associate Civil Engineer 
 (831) 454-2160 


